
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
I wish to express my total opposition to the new bill on anti-terrorism  
measures. 
 
As a democratic country, I believe we should be permitted to exercise all  
rights to freedom, including the right to silence and the right to voice 
our own opinion.  Human rights are not negotiable, and so should not be 
with-held under any means, or for any reasons.  
 
This legislation is unnecessary and a breach of our own civil liberties, 
and in addition is extremely unlikely to make any significant difference 
to the "War on Terror".  
Indeed, taking away civil liberties is considered an act of terrorism in 
itself. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Paul Lickorish 
Sydney, NSW 
 
Regards 
 
Paul Lickorish 
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